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Context. 

 
State authorities promote a discrediting discourse through a constant policy of intimidation and 
retaliation that includes legislative, administrative, and judicial measures, besides systematic 
practices of repression and arbitrary detentions. From the highest levels of government, and 
through the official media, the State has created severe restrictions on the exercise of the right to 
defend rights in Venezuela. Currently, the Venezuelan National Assembly has begun to discuss a 
regulation guided to the absolute and arbitrary control of the existence and operation of non-
governmental organizations extended to the diffuse concept - and related - which would directly 
affect the possibility of denouncing human rights violations in Venezuela and the work of 
humanitarian actions. 

Likewise, the State has facilitated abuses of authority and violent actions against peaceful 
defenders and activists from security agencies, groups of armed civilians, and pro-government 
individuals, which create a hostile and unsafe environment for the legitimate performance of 
defense work, with the aggravating factor of using lethal firearms in manifestations since 2014, 
generating a large loss of life. 



Composition of the Venezuelan organizations. 

 

 

50.9% of the organizations are made up 
of 75% women and 11.3% of the 
organizations have only 25% women in 
their working groups.

 

 

  

 

 

 

35.8% of the organizations do not have 
LGBTIQ+ people in their work groups 
and 54.7% of the organizations only 
have 25% of people from the LGBTIQ+ 
community on their staff.  

 

 

 

 

54.7% of the organizations have only 
25% of young people (24 years of age or 
younger) in their working groups and 
20.8% of the organizations have no 
young people at all.  

 

 

 

 



  

 

71.7% of the organizations were legally 
constituted, 28.3% failed to register in 
the past. 

 

 

 

 

 

As for previously registered 
organizations, 54.7% of them have had 
obstacles from the agency in charge to 
renew boards of directors or any 
changes they intend to make.  

 

 

 

45.35 of the organizations claimed been 
subject to harassment or persecution 
because of the performance of their 
work.  

 

 

 

86.8% of the organizations reported 
knowing about other organizations 
that have been victims of harassment, 
persecution, or threats.  

 

 



 

 

El 34% of the organizations asseverate 
that they have received international 
cooperation funds, whereas 62.3% have 
never received funding.  

 

 

 

 

PROMEDEHUM 

 

PROMEDEHUM is a group of persons from different spheres, whose objectives are to promote, 
educate and defend human rights. We support civil society groups and organizations that work for 
the cause of rights with autonomy, plurality, commitment, and a civic, peaceful, and democratic 
approach. 

 

We always keep in mind the persons as our main focus therefore we remain flexible to new realities, 
adapting our work capabilities to have incidence and impact in the national and international 
reality. 
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